
 

       CITY OF GREAT FALLS 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR 

ANNUAL INDEPENDENT FINANCIAL AUDIT 
 

 
 

 
The City of Great Falls is soliciting proposals for the annual independent audit of the City’s financial 
records. 
 
For documents, please contact: 
 

Melissa Kinzler, Finance Director 
City of Great Falls 
PO Box 5021 
Great Falls, MT 59403 
Phone: [406] 455-8476, Fax: [406] 452-8048 
E-mail: mkinzler@greatfallsmt.net 

 
Or downloaded from the City’s website at www.greatfallsmt.net/rfps. 
 
Sealed Proposals, as set forth in the Request for Proposals, shall be submitted to Melissa Kinzler, 
Finance Director, City of Great Falls, 2 Park Drive South, Room 104, Great Falls, MT  59401, or P.O. 
Box 5021, Great Falls, MT  59403, in a sealed envelope marked  Audit Services RFP,  before 3:30 
PM, MST, on Monday, January 6, 2025.  The City of Great Falls and its agents reserve the right to 
reject any or all proposals and to waive any formality and technicality. 
 
 
 
Legal Ad 
 
 
Publish: Monday, December 9, 2024  
              Sunday, December 15, 2024 
              Sunday, December 29, 2024      

 
 

http://www.greatfallsmt.net/

